CBIANY

Curagao & Bonaire Insurance Association

Willemstad, April 25" 2013

To: Members CBIA
From: Board CBIA

Re: Information session of the CBIA on the Basic Health Insurance
Dear sir/madam,

As you are probably well aware, the Curagao government has introduced extensive reforms on
the area of health insurance. Many stakeholders, amongst which the CBIA, follow these
developments closely. Meanwhile, it has become apparent that the current legislation brings
about far-reaching implications for both the freedom of choice of the residents as well as the
sustainability of the public health financing system.

The CBIA considers it necessary to host an informative session where the various stakeholders
are brought up to date with the developments in this area and can exchange their visions and
perspectives. In this manner, the CBIA aims to form a substantiated and representative
proposition for the delivery of a constructive input to the Ministry of Health, Environment and
Nature which is responsible for the repair law.

Date: Thursday, May 16"
Time: 16-18
Location: Dammers Building, next to the Fatum building, Flamboyanweg.

The program is as follows:

- Legal framework of the reform

- Implications for the residents and for the insurance companies
- Actions undertaken by the CBIA

- Repair law

- Exchange of visions and perspectives



Delegates of the SVB, the Directorate of Taxes and the Ministry of Healthcare will also be
present.

Please let us know who will attend this session on behalf of your company. We look forward to
receiving you confirmation.

Please register with:

Mrs. Mytzi Martina tel. 777 7305, email: martina.mytzi @fatum.com
Johan Lieuw tel. 461 1210, email: info@ vbcuracao.com

Dennis Arrindell tel. 777 7312, email: arrindell.dennis @fatum.com

We hope to welcome you on Thursday afternoon, May 16™.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs. Richeline Martina-Joe, Chairwoman CBIA



